
August 15, 2021 
 





WE WORSHIP OUR GOD  

Opening Praise             “See a Victory”  

 Welcome and Announcements      

 Prelude 

 Prayer Concerns/Prayer   

 Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings   

*Doxology     

Worship                          “Trust in You”  

Scripture   Philippians 4:5a-7  

Message                                               Pastor Toby Wagoner 

“Asking God for Help”  

Worship                   “Sweet Hour of Prayer”   

*Benediction 

The final hymn is an invitation to those who wish to follow Christ as 

Savior and Lord, to renew their faith, or to unite with the membership 

of this church.  

This Week at FBC 
Sunday             9:30 Sunday School 

10:45 Morning worship 

Live and broadcast on Facebook 

  1:00 Good Hope Association Lunch and Meeting 

  6:30 Youth Back to School Swim Party 

   God’s Cadets 

Monday 6:30 BOCE 

Tuesday  6:00 Financial Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 6:30 Bible Study   

   Jr. & Sr. Hi Youth 

Thursday 1:00 Adult Game Day 

Saturday        11:30 CommUnity Kitchen- Susan West Crew 

     

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

 

  

 

 

Welcome back Pastor Toby to our pulpit.   

We are hosting the Good Hope Association 

Annual Meeting today. The luncheon will 

begin at 1:00 with the meeting to follow. 

The Social Committee will be furnishing 

fried chicken, rolls and drinks. Please 

bring your sides dishes and desserts at 

12:30. Then come enjoy the fellowship 

with our sister churches! 

The trustees are attempting to find a 

compromise for the sanctuary temperature. 

Please be patient as they work to find the 

best suited temperature for our worship. 

Also please do not adjust the fans or 

thermostat. Allow the trustees to maintain 

control.   

The BOCE will be meeting tomorrow at 

6:30. This was rescheduled from last week. 

Please have your budget request forms 

completed for the meeting. Thank you.  

The Financial Committee will be meeting 

Tuesday at 6:00. All members please plan 

to attend.  

Come join us as we continue our study of 

Mark this Wednesday at 6:30. 

Adult game day continues on Thursdays 

from 1:00-3:00. Come join the fun! 

On August 29 we will be recognizing those 

in our congregation who take time to study 

and teach the Word of God to our children, 

youth and adults. We will be serving them 

and their families with a delicious meal 

immediately following the morning 

worship service. Teachers, please let 

Sandy Confer or the office know if you can 

attend the dinner and how many you will 

bring with you.   



Upcoming Events 
Aug 15- Pastor Toby returns; Good Hope Annual 

Meeting at FBC; Aug 16- BOCE; Aug 17- Finance 

Committee Mtg.; Aug 23- Back to School Prayer; Aug 

25- Anchor Articles Due; Choir Practice Resumes; Aug 

27-Movie Night; Aug 29- Teachers Appreciation Dinner  

 
Lots of great things to enjoy at the annual ABWM Spiritual 

Growth Retreat on September 18-19 at the Parchment 

Valley Conference Center! Register by August 31. 

Registration forms are available in the Women’s Corner.  

The theme is We Are Family. 

 
Thanks Men’s Fellowship and the Social Committee for the 

great job at the picnic last Sunday! Special thanks to John 

Stephenson for arranging the swimming pool for us.  The 

next Men’s Fellowship will be September 14 at 6:30. All 

men are invited to come. 

   **************************************** 
Nursery Worker today -  Grace Shirley  

Children’s Church today –  Talia Martinez 

Nursery Next Week – Jordan Williams   

Children’s Church Next Week – Sandy Confer    

 

**************************************** 

**************************************** 
Giving can be done in many ways. 

 

 Mail to FBC, 215 Ann Street, Ravenswood, WV 

26164 

 Drop it off at the church 

 Use Tithe.ly on line for a quick, easy way to give. 

Go to our website and click on Online Giving at 

www.fbcravenswood.org   

 

**************************************** 

Announcements 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Choir practice resumes 

Wednesday, August 25 at 7:30! 
Get those voices ready for some songs 

praising the Lord! 

 

18-35 Small Group News 
This 18-35 small group is open to adults 

between the ages of 18-35.  This group 

takes part in Bible studies, devotions 

and multiple fellowship opportunities.     

 

*The 18-35 will meet Sunday night at 

6:30 upstairs. The group also meets for 

Sunday School at 9:30. Yes, they have 

coffee! See Jo Hendricks or Talia 

Martinez for more information.  

Youth News 
 

The Jr. /Sr. High Youth groups will be 

enjoying a Back to School Swim Party at 

the home of Bob and Helen Johnson from 

6:15 to 7:45 today. Come out and have a 

great time! 
 

If you are willing to help with Children’s 

Church and/or the nursery during the month 

of September, please contact Talia Martinez 

or the office.    
 

      About these youth groups: 
The Jr./Sr. High Youth is for young people 

in grades 6-12.  They meet Wednesday and 

Sunday nights at 6:30. See Ann Johnson for 

more info.   
 

God’s Cadets is for children PreK-5th grade.  

They meet on Sunday nights at 6:30. See 

Jane Moore, Jessica Morgan or Ashley 

Wyant for more info about God’s Cadets.  
 

All Youth are welcome to get involved! 

 

 

WELCOME to our service of worship on this Lord’s Day!  If 

you are looking for a church home, we would have you 

consider First Baptist.   

 

  FAITH is always personal, yet not private, and is expressed 

freely and openly within the community of faith.   

 

 
August Memory Verse:  
He also taught me and said to me, “Let your heart 

retain my words; Keep my commands and live.” 
Proverbs 4:4 

***** 
The beautiful flowers for the altar today are given by Marie 
DeLong in memory of her husband Paul DeLong. 

***** 

 
 

Our Attendance 
 

Join us for worship on Sunday on Facebook. If you do not have 

Facebook, all sermons and Bible studies will be posted on our 

web page (www.fbcravenswood.org). Please join us as we 

worship the Lord together.  
  

 

Welcome to our 10:45 service this morning. Masks are no longer 

required during morning worship service. If you are more 

comfortable wearing one though, please feel free to do so. 

 
     

  

 

http://www.fbcravenswood.org/

